
Appendix 4 
Progress with Committee Resolutions 

 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and title Resolution  Progress 

19 January 
2017 

5. 5.  Community 
Health and Social 
Care Arrangements 
to Support Timely 
Hospital Discharge 

Resolved subject to the above observations: 
(i) to receive the report and request that a progress 

report be submitted to it in the autumn of 2017 on 
‘Timely Hospital Discharges’; and  

(ii) that a report be submitted for its consideration at 
its April 2017 meeting on the ‘Development of 
Health and Social Care Pooled Budgets’. 

 
(i) Report scheduled into 

the Committee’s 
forward work 
programme for its 
meeting on14 
September 2017 

(ii) Report scheduled into 
the Committee’s 
forward work 
programme for the 
meeting on 6 April 
2017 

 
See Appendix 1. 

 6. 6.  Revenues and 
Benefits Partnership 
Agreement 

Resolved:    
(i) subject to the above observations, determined 

that it was satisfied that the Partnership was 
working effectively in the four key areas of new 
business/commercial opportunities, service 
delivery, meeting financial expectations and 
provision of services through the medium of the 
Welsh language; and 

(ii) that an information report be circulated to 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The information report 
requested will be available 



Committee members as soon as it was available 
detailing the Partnership’s work in relation to debt 
management in the county, discretionary housing 
payments and the weekly direct debit pilot for the 
payment of Council Tax.  

in the near future. 

 7. 7.  Communities First 
in Denbighshire 

Resolved subject to the above observations: 
(i) to receive the progress report on the 

Communities First programme in Denbighshire to 
date; and 

(ii) to recommend to the Tackling Poverty Working 
Group that it should request Council officials to 
work with Co-op Group officers to highlight to the 
Cabinet Secretary on Communities and Children 
the benefits realised to date from the 
Communities First Programme in Denbighshire, 
make representations to him on the importance 
of securing at least the same amount of funding 
for the area as part of the proposed ‘new 
approach’, identifying areas which merit 
continuation, and emphasising the need to 
maintain the strong relationships forged to date in 
order not to lose trust and momentum and to 
safeguard the best interests of local residents 
with a view to empowering them to build resilient 
and sustainable communities. 

 
 
 
Lead Member and relevant 
officers made aware of the 
Committee’s 
recommendations 

 


